
To RSVP, scan the QR code
or visit the link below:

35 CHERRY STREET
COMMUNITY MEETING

Wednesday, August 21 

6:00 pm - 7:15 pm

55 Norfolk St
Cambridge, MA

For more information, please email or call
MadelineLee@justastart.org

617-918-7540

Join Just A Start for our third community meeting to
discuss this new 100% affordable homeownership

development located at 35 Cherry Street in Cambridge
before it is submitted to the City’s Planning Board.

Zoom link will be provided for those
unable to join in-person. justastart.org/35-cherry-street

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScsE4ui83CtFRypFsVvh0ASHt2GpWNr2LQL5KLorjNcZZovuQ/viewform



